
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Lockard 
Tuesday, April 17,2007 1 :32 PM 
Pete Lester; Lisa Bennett 
070001-El - Confidential DNs 08549-05 and 09484-05 

Per this e-mail, 
I am returning Confidential DNs 08549-05 and 09484-05 back to FPL, as these are the confidential documents 
indicated in Orders PSC-05- 1049CFO-E1 and PSC-05- 1045-CFO-E1 Marguerite. 

--I - -Original Message-- - - - 
From: Marguerite Lockard 
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2007 1:Ol PM 
To: Lisa Bennett; Pete Lester 
Cc: Ann Cole 
Subject: FW: return of confidential documents? 

For confirmation, you would like confidential document Nos. 08549-05 and 09484-05 returned to the company 
? GMB ., 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Ann Cole 
Sent: Monday, April 09,2007 11:22 AM 
To: Marguerite Lockard 
Cc: Lisa Bennett; 'John-Butler@fpl.com'; Pete Lester 
Subject: RE: return of confidential documents? 

Marguerite, please see the attached information. Thank you. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: Monday, April 09,2007 11:20 AM 
To: 'John Butler@fpl.com'; Pete Lester; Ann Cole 
Subject: RE: return of confidential documents? 

I actually had an opportunity to check with Pete Lester last week and we do not require the documents any 
longer. They can be returned to Florida Power and Light. 

Lisa Bennett 

-----Original Message---- - 
From: John Butler@fpl.com [mailto:John~Butler@fpl.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 09,2007 11: 15 AM 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Cc: Mashinda - Kazadi@fpl.com 
Subject: Re: return of confidential documents? 
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Lisa, I know you were very busy last week with the PEF coaldcost hearing, but I want to be sure that this 
question doesn't fall through the cracks. 
Please let me know if these materials can be returned, so we don't have to file -- and you don't have to review 
and prepare a recommendation on unnecessary extension requests. Thanks! John 

John Butler 

04/03/2007 06:41 cc: Mashinda Kazadi/RAD/FPL@FPL 
PM 

To: LBENNE?T@PSC.STATE.FL.US 

Subject: return of confidential documents? 

Lisa, the confidential classification granted by the attached orders will expire on April 26. FPL will need to file 
extension requests unless Staff is in a position to return the documents at  this point. As you can see, Order No. 
PSC-05.1049 concerns responses to Staffs Fifth Set of Interrogatories in Docket No. 050001-E1 that were 
served in October 2005 and related to coal supply and transportation contract information. Order No. PSC- 
05-1045 concerns Schedules E/ A12 and E 12 of Appendix I11 to the testimony of Gerry Yupp, filed September 
9,2005 (also in Docket No. 
05000l-EI), which are related to pricing for short-term capacity purchases. 
I am hopeful that the Commission does not need either of these categories of information any longer and can 
return them. Would you please check and let me know? 
Thanks! John 

(See attached file: PSC-05- 1049.ord.doc) (See attached file: 
PSC-05- 1045.ord.doc) 
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